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Lou Mansolillo

From: Duncan Xue <duncan.xue@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 8:20 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: OPPOSE 8335

I am writing to oppose bill#8335. Because it's not fair to only ask homeowners to deal with Radon. Radon exists in lots of 
public places such as soils, rocks, waters and lakes, etc. why don't ask municipal governments to deal with Radon? 
Municipal governments should first test Radon in all public places, They should provide a map of Radon distribution in 
every city and provide a guideline for citizens where are safe and where are dangerous with respect to Radon. if Radon 
levels in some public places including public buildings are high, the relevant governments should mitigate them.  
 
Thank you very much for your considerations! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Duncan Xue 
Homeowner of 52 Opper St. Providence 
. 


